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Northwest Bay Road Now Open to Public 
 
Northwest Bay Road is now open to vehicles. The road has been closed to allow the replacement of culverts 
at Craig Creek on Northwest Bay Road just west of Terrien Road at the City’s boundary.  
 
While the contractor is working at the site there will be single lane alternating traffic control on Northwest 
Bay Road. Afterhours, the road will be open to two way traffic. Please expect delays during this period. This 
section of Northwest Bay Road will not be paved until mid-September.  
 
We ask for the patience of the public while the contractor completes this work as efficiently and safely as 
possible. For the public’s safety, all signs and instructions provided by traffic control must be obeyed.  
 
For more information please contact the engineering department at 250 951-2484 or 
engineering@parksville.ca. 
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